
CALL POINT COVERS RECOMMENDED

All call points should be installed with a call point cover.                                              
The standard does not specify whether existing installations should 
be updated to include call point covers, however if an existing 
installation doesn’t have call point covers and the risk assessment 
indicates they are not required, it would be best practice to record 
this as a variation in the fire detection log book.
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